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         19.AUG.2021 1 

Dear Lian-Sheng Ma 2 

Science Editor, Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office 3 

 4 

We are submitting the point-by-point responses to reviewer comments 5 

regarding the letter to the editor entitled “Preservation of the superior rectal 6 

artery in laparoscopic colectomy for slow transit constipation: is it really 7 

associated with better outcomes?” by Rogério S. Parra, José J.R Rocha and 8 

Omar Féres. 9 

 10 

Question: 11 

Authors are requested to send their revised manuscript to a professional 12 

English language editing company or a native English-speaking expert to polish 13 

the manuscript further. When the authors submit the subsequent polished 14 

manuscript to us, they must provide a new language certificate along with the 15 

manuscript. 16 

Answer: 17 

Please find below the English Certificate that you requested. This manuscript 18 

was reviewed and edited by a highly qualified native English speaking editor at 19 

AJE. 20 

 21 

Yours sincerely, 22 

 23 



 2 

Rogério Serafim Parra, M.D., Ph.D. 24 

Department of Surgery and Anatomy. 25 

 26 

 27 


